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Hurricane Matthew brought howling winds and heavy rain to the area and these conditions 

were the deciding factors in the decision to cancel our October dance.  What a 

disappointment, but out of concern for the safety of our dancers, cancelling was the best 

decision.  I think this was the first time ever that a chapter dance had to be cancelled. 

 

We certainly will be ready to dance on Saturday, November 12
th

.  It will be a special 

evening as we Honor Our Military and show our appreciation for their service to our 

country.  Active duty and retired military personnel, plus one guest, will get in free. The 

military attendees will sign in at the admission table and they will be recognized during the 

dance.  You don’t want to miss being a part of this great event.   Randy Goodfellow will be 

back to play his usual topnotch music. 

 

 
The evening starts at 7:00pm with a very beginner Waltz/Rumba lesson by Dale Smith.  If 

you know someone who has never danced and has always wanted to, this is the time to 

invite them to join us to experience the wonderful world of ballroom dancing. Cliff Knittel 

of Simply Ballroom will teach us some Samba moves starting at 7:30pm. 

 

From the Chapter Archives – Fort Lee soldiers dance with us 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

HOLIDAY DANCE – SATURDAY, DECEMBER 10TH 
NO LESSON, SEMI-FORMAL, HEAVY HORS D’OEUVRES, MUSIC BY DOUG MCRAE 

 
Dancing Feet are Happy Feet! 


